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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

December 22, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

The Deputy Attorney General has asked me to reply 
to your letter dated DeceA.er 15, 1969 in which you 
request access to certain materials and reports relating 
to the death of the late President John F. Kennedy. 

Requests For access to of 	records of the 
Justice Department must be submitted on Form DJ-118. 
If you will complete the enclosed form and return it 
to me together with the required fee, we shall begin to 
process your request. 

R. Richards Rolapp 
Special Assistant to the 
Deputy Attorney.  General 


